
 

Request for Proposals 

June 12, 2013 
 
 
The Moundridge Community Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to announce 

that grant funds are available for organizations servicing the community of 

Moundridge. Funds are made available by the Moundridge Community Foundation 

Fund administered through the McPherson County Community Foundation. 

 

Grants totaling $10,000.00 will be distributed to nonprofit organizations that serve 

the residents of Moundridge, Kansas. Organizations serving the entire county are 

eligible if they can demonstrate the grant will be used for programs in Moundridge.  

 

Grant dollars may be used to fund an existing program or as a resource to establish a 

new project. The primary focus of each grant is centered on benefitting Moundridge 

residents.  

 

All applicants must complete the MCF grant application cover sheet, budget page 

and narrative outlining the proposed use of funds. Applications must be postmarked 

by July 15, 2013 and are available at the McPherson County Community Foundation, 

206 S. Main, McPherson or may be downloaded from the website at 

www.mcphersonfoundation.org/application.php.  

 

For questions, please call 245.9070, toll free 1.866.245.9070 or email to 

sharon@mcphersonfoundation.org.  
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